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This Photo by 

 Santa Visit                                                                                          
Each class will visit Father Christmas in a special outdoor grotto. This will be 

during school hours and each child will receive a gift.  

Virtual Pantomine                                                                         
The PTA are organising a virtual pantomime showing of Cinderella with 

popcorn for each child.  

We are asking for a £5 donation for Santa and the pantomime. 

Stocking Fillers                        
Snowman Kisses Sweet Bag  £1        

Reindeer Poop Sweet Bag £1                      

Elf Kisses Sweet Bag £1 

 

Write your letter to Santa £2.50       
The pack includes 2 Envelopes, 1 x Letter 

to Santa, 1 x Thank You Letter, Christmas 

Pencil with Eraser, 1 sheet of Stickers and 

a Door Hanger.  

Christmas Events run by the PTA will be a little different this year as we are unable to run our Christmas Fayre.  

However, we are planning lots of COVID safe events to make Christmas special and fundraising activities which we 

hope you can support to raise money for the school and for the benefit of our children.  

Christmas Raffle 

This year the Raffle will be drawn in 

school on the 14th December. 

Tickets will be sent home with 

children soon, to be sold and 

returned.  

We have already got some amazing 

prizes including a variety of Family 

Day Passes, Hampers, Restaurant 

Vouchers, Afternoon Tea and 

Butchers Voucher.  We are still 

collecting prizes and will be posting 

more information soon! 

Tickets will be £1 each 

Lucky Dip                                                  
We are selling lucky dip prizes. £1 per entry 

and all children will receive a lucky dip 

book!  

Information on all of these things will follow shortly but you can pre order anything by contacting us via the St 

Barnabas School PTA facebook page, emailing us at stbarnabaspta@hotmail.com or speaking to one of us.  For 

those of you not carrying cash we have invested in a contactless card machine to help those who wish to pay by 

card. Let us know and we can make this available to you. Alternatively you can donate via BACS if this is easier for 

you, or pay by cash. 

Christmas Family Quiz and Bauble Decoration Competition                  
Quiz sheets will be sent home with children and can be returned and entered into the draw 

for a cost of £1. Some answers can only be found by the children whilst in school so all the 

family will need to get involved!                                                                                                  

Bauble templates will be sent home for children to design and decorate their own. Entry will 

be 50p, so get creative! 
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